Antonios Lianos

From:

Fouad Khoury

Sent:

Saturday, December 24, 2016 3:16 PM

To: Subject:

Antonios Lianos Re: TV licensing

Many thanks Tony.

This email was sent using I-Phone® handheld
Thanks & Regards
Fouad A Khoury

On Dec 24, 2016, at 2:34 PM, Antonios Lianos < ALianos@ccc.gr > wrote:

Dear Fouad,

I spoke to Kiriakos on the Christmas occasion and also enquired about latest status.

Kiriakos does not expect us to receive the money before year end. He further said that we should reasonably expect to receive our money towards the end of Q1 2017 or around the time the new licensing bidding process will commence (whichever is later --> this is mine).

Regards,

Tony

Sent from my Samsung device

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based upon its content, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error. Statements and opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the sender, and do not necessarily reflect those of CCC unless explicitly so mentioned. FYI, CCC regularly deploys anti-virus and malicious software protection, we however cannot accept any liability for damage caused by any virus / error transmitted by this email.